
Skyward Family & Student Access
Here at Western, we use Skyward for our Student Management System.  As a 
parent, you will be given access to your students’ grades, calendar & schedule via 
Skyward Family Access.  Skyward’s Family Access is based upon households and you
will need to review our data after registration and make sure that we have correct 
family data.  Once our registration data is verified we will notify you by email or 
other notification with your Family Access Login information.  If you have any 
questions or do not know your login information, please contact the office 
secretary in the building where your student is attending.

Here are some of the features and benefits that our new Family Access will 
provide:

Parents/guardians will see all of their students under a single login

 Students will be provided individual logins to access their information

 Parents will be able to view grades, assignments, attendance, report cards, 
and activity calendars

 Parents will be able to subscribe to automatic email notifications for 
progress reports, grade, and attendance information

 Family Access will also be available on mobile devices

Please watch for information about Family Access in your email and other school 
notifications.  We anticipate launching Family Access as soon as we verify family 
data and complete our teacher training.




